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17th May 2022 
Year 6 – Sambuca’s Restaurant – Thursday 26th May 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
To thank the children for their commitment, hard work and effort during SATS week we have organised a 
whole class meal on Thursday 26th May at the Sambuca’s restaurant in Blyth. 
 
The meal is booked for 4.30pm, parents/carers will be required to drop off children at the restaurant for 
4.30pm and all children must be collected between approximately 5.45pm and 6.00pm. The meal is free of 
charge.  
 
Please complete the slip below to confirm attendance.  Slips must be returned by Friday 20th of May. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Y6 - Visit to Sambuca’s Restaurant  
 

 
Name of child……………………………………………will be attending the meal at  
Sambuca’s on Thursday 26th of May 
 
 
My Child will be dropped off at 4.30pm and collected between 5.45pm and 6.15pm by an adult.  
 
 
Signed Parent/Carer………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Contact Number ………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Please return slip by Friday 20th May 2022 
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